MAIDEN ERLEGH

' ; Executive Headteacher: Mr A. Johnson
B, BA (Hons), MSc, PgCert, FCCT, NPQH

1 December 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian
Year 11 Prom — Friday 1 July

Following my previous letters regarding the Year 11 Prom, | am happy to confirm that we have
received enough payments in order to reach our minimum number of students required and
are therefore able to hold the prom on Friday 1 July 2022.

We will keep the payment open on ParentPay for any Year 11 students that have not yet
reserved a place. | will write to you giving notice when this will be closed. Should you wish to
purchase a place for your child then please ensure that you have read all of the information in
this letter prior to purchasing. | would like to thank those of you that purchased already
enabling us to reach the required number.

| am very excited for this event and celebration for Year 11.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor via
the school reception.

Yours Sincerely
é o

Miss B Davies
Head of Year 11


https://www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3876&type=pdf

